
Principals Panel Discussion on Distance Learning During
COVID-19

Facilitator(s): Kristine Wilkins, Joseph Dumont, Karen Spencer,
Ted Zarowny, Michele Jones

Date(s): This is a multi-day event.

Day 1: May 07, 2020 (2:00 pm to 2:45 pm)
Day 2: May 14, 2020 (2:00 pm to 2:45 pm)
Day 3: May 21, 2020 (2:00 pm to 2:45 pm)

Cost: No charge

Location: Virtual

Session Code: 20-NC-395

Target Audience

School-based Administrators

About this Learning Opportunity

Please note: the webinar information (link and
how to access the webinar) will be emailed to
you 2 hours prior to the webinar start time. If
you have not received the webinar link by
then, please email info@erlc.ca. 

This session is being offered to support principals and vice-
principals during COVID-19 and beyond. The group will
support principals from Kindergarten through to Grade 12.
Join a panel of principals to discuss emerging issues in
Alberta Education. The 45 minutes will be divided into open
sharing and panel Q and A. 

The sessions will function as a place to learn what other
admin teams are doing in regards to supporting teachers and
students during the current school closures. Participants will
be asked (via google form survey) what topics they would like
the panel to discuss each week. 

Our first conversation will be on May 7th, and depending on
interest, will run on through until the end of June. If you can’t
make May 7, please join in the following week.

About the Facilitator(s)

This learning opportunity is being subsidized through funding from Alberta Education.
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